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On July 19, 2017, I conducted a scheduled inspection of Fromm Farms (P0590) in Owosso. The farm 
is located north of Owosso. They have a General Permit to Install (GPTI) No. 31-15 for an anhydrous 
ammonia tank issued February 23, 2015. The last inspection of the facility was on 6/29/2016 and the 
tank had not been installed. 

Arrived: 9:20am 
Departed: 9:30 am 
Weather: 75'F, W 3 mph, UV index 2 low 

I met with Mr. Jeff Fromm (member) who informed me that the anhydrous ammonia tank was not 
installed. I let him know that GPTI No. 31-15 needed to be voided and the paperwork would be sent to 
him. When he is ready to install an ammonia tank, another application for a GPTI for an anhydrous 
ammonia tank can be submitted. 

I also left him a book of permit exemptions for his reference. 

Summary: 
I req~~~ed on ~u!L1(20~ that GPTI No. 31-1.5 be v~:de . 
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